BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

December 27, 2021

Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this regular meeting at 7:00pm with roll call. All trustees were present. Fiscal Officer (FO) was absent.

Visitors: Tim May, Ed Monroe, Don Watkins, Mike Wilson, BJ Cottrill, John Hoffer

Trustee Hupp made a motion to pay the bills; sign purchase orders and blanket certificates, and the bank statement. Trustee Vanburen seconded the motion. Motion Carried. It is lawfully certified that the amount is lawfully \$12,027.70 appropriated to pay the bills by the fiscal officer.

6331	ZEMBA BROS, INC	\$125.00
6332	Englefield Oil Co.	\$351.02
6333	R.H. PENICK CO LTD	\$147.00
6334	Bureau of Workers' Compensation	\$52.48
6335	Pleasant Valley Limestone	\$1,204.53
6336	BEN HUPP	\$450.00
6337	STUART MACK	\$331.22
6338	Daniel VanBuren	\$225.00
6339	JENNIE DUVAL	\$450.00
6340	NAPA Auto Parts	\$58.67
6341	BANE-WELKER EQUIPMENT	\$481.40
6342	Barb Selegue	\$387.45
6343	PARK NATIONAL BANK	\$2,605.97
6344	BRIAN JAMES COTTRILL	\$563.53
6345	JENNIE DUVAL	\$1,049.08
6346	JOHN E HOFFER	\$479.44
6347	BENJAMIN C HUPP	\$727.74
6348	STUART MACK	\$610.12
6349	BARBARA L SELEGUE	\$308.11
6350	DANIEL NELSON VANBUREN	\$726.62
6351	DONALD W WATKINS	\$693.32
		\$12,027.70

<u>FIRE</u> Licking Township Fire chief was present and gave the board the 2022 contract with a note stating the Licking Township trustees do not want their fire department doing any fire prevention officer calls in our township. They are also requested our board has a meeting to discuss bringing in more funds. Their run count for the year is 111. Trustee Mack made a motion to accept their contract and Trustee Hupp seconded the motion. All in favor.

ZONING INSPECTOR: Barb Selegue was not present. Board discussed whether there should be a permit fee for solar panels. Discussion tabled for now.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

Trustee Mack made a motion to pay off truck loan. Trustee Hupp seconded the motion.

Trustee Hupp made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Trustee Mack seconded the motion. With business

complete, the board adjourned at 8:10 pm

Ben Hupp- President/

Stuart Mack-Vice President

Daniel VanBuren- Trustee

Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer